
 
 
 
 
 

 

139 SOUTH KIRKWOOD ROAD         KIRKWOOD, MISSOURI 63122-4303         www.kirkwoodmo.org 

 

August 18, 2021 

 

The City of Kirkwood is preparing to conduct a mill and overlay of the alley between Argonne and Clay, as 

well as a portion of the parking lot north of Jefferson west of Kirkwood Road as shown below in red. The 

work is scheduled to start on Monday, August 23, and last approximately 2 days, but is weather 

dependent. 
 

The contractor awarded the project is: 

CONTRACTOR CONTACT INFORMATION  
Ford Asphalt 

Brad Fritsche – Project Manger 
314-443-8133 – Cell 

 

 Parking within the alley and lots will be restricted where shown in red below.  

 The contractor will be installing barricades with “No Parking” signs. 

 Pipe discharges will be addressed as needed.  The City will replace these discharges according to 
current policies. 

 

We understand construction is inconvenient, and will work to complete the project in a timely manner.  

Please be patient during this temporary disturbance. You may also wish to visit 

www.kirkwoodmo.org/streetprojects for the most up to date information. 

 

Please contact us at 314-822-5820 if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you.  

City of Kirkwood 

Chris Krueger, P.E. 

City Engineer 

P: 314.822.5820 
E: kruegeca@kirkwoodmo.org 

http://www.kirkwoodmo.org/streetprojects
mailto:kruegeca@kirkwoodmo.org

